
 

 

 

Band Bash Donation Request 2024 
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends and Valued Business Owners: 

 

Mighty Penguins Sled Hockey is a fun, therapeutic and competitive program for physically disabled children 

and adults.  We aim to develop character, sportsmanship and physical fitness – while promoting and 

encouraging both educational and cultural experiences.  

Mighty Penguins Sled Hockey is a fun, therapeutic and competitive program for  

The Mighty Penguins are hosting our 5th “Chill Out” Band Bash fundraiser on May 19, 2024 at Jergel’s 

Rhythm Grille in Warrendale, PA.  The event will feature our headliner band Tuned Up and a Chinese auction.  

We rely on the generous support of local businesses, corporations and donations to continue to operate.   

 

Mighty Penguins Sled Hockey, Inc. is a 501c(3) non-profit charity.  Your contribution is tax deductible with our 

EIN 27-5095701.  Every dollar raised goes directly to supporting our athletes as shown below:  

 

$850 Provides an adaptive sled for 1 player  $75 Provides 1 player a pair of sticks 

$462-$1,386  Ice time for weekly practices at home rink $45  USA Hockey registration per player 

$100 Outfits 1 player in protective gear   $25 Purchases a dozen pucks  

 

We are seeking donations to help us make the fundraiser a huge success!  We would greatly appreciate 

donations of gift certificates, merchandise or services from your place of business, which will be offered in our 

Chinese Auction at the event.  This event cannot be successful without your help and generosity.  All vendors 

who donate will receive mention on our social media platforms and on promotional materials during the event. 

 

All donated items must be received by May 1, 2024.  Monetary donations and gift certificates can be sent 

directly to the ice rink:   

 

c/o Mighty Penguins Sled Hockey 

Attn: Christine Hupkovich 

UPMC Lemieux Sports Center 

8000 Cranberry Springs Drive 

Cranberry Township, PA 16066 

 

Or you can email me to arrange for pick up at meljonews@hotmail.com.    

 

THANK YOU on behalf of the Pittsburgh Mighty Penguins sled hockey organization and our amazing athletes.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Melissa McCormick 

Mighty Penguins “Chill Out” Band Bash Chair 


